
To choose the most 
appropriate tool for a 
particular purpose

To consider the impact 
of changes made on 
the quality of the 
image 

To recognise that 
digital images can be 
changed for different 
purposes

To change the 
composition of a digital 
image by rotating and 
flipping

To change the 
composition of a digital 
image by cropping

To select part of a 
digital image

To adjust colours of a 
digital image

To apply filters to a 
digital image

To apply effects to a 
digital image

To use cloning to 
retouch a digital image

To add text to a digital 
image

To use clone, copy, and 
paste to change the 
composition of a digital 
image

To recognise that 
digital images can be 
manipulated

To use an application to 
change the whole of a 
digital image

To use an application to 
change part of a digital 
image

To use an application to 
add to the composition 
of a digital image

Learning graph 
YEAR 4 – Photo editing
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Concept

Skill

Key:

Links:

Direct prerequisite

Scaffolding not 
direct prerequisite

https://www.google.com/url?q=https://the-cc.io/curriculum&sa=D&source=editors&ust=1676031251244431&usg=AOvVaw2PbW_F1HChoNYB-cJfKUrQ
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